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Institute of Cost Accountants of India 
(Section 8 Company registered under Companies Act, 2013) 

 
20th April 2017 

Dear Professional Colleagues, 

Subject: International Conference on “New Corporate Insolvency Regime” 

We have a pleasure to inform that the Insolvency Professional Agency of Institute of Cost 

Accountants of India has been associated with ASSOCHAM for the International Conference on “New 

Corporate Insolvency Regime” supported by Insolvency and Bankruptcy Board of India and the 

UNCITRAL, and is being organised in partnership with INSOL India, the leading insolvency industry 

advocacy body and SIPI – the newly set up think tank on insolvency. The Conference will be held on 

28th and 29th April, 2017 at Hotel The Ashok, New Delhi. 

As you are aware, Insolvency Professionals take a lead role in the corporate insolvency resolution 

process and liquidation process. Considering the amount of pending cases before BIFR and High 

Courts and the amount of NPAs locked, it is likely that the Insolvency Professionals would have 

ample opportunities coupled with challenges calling for continuous learning in the form of seminars, 

webinars, interactions. 

A galaxy of experts from UK, USA, Singapore, Europe and other countries will share their experience 

with the delegates at this International Conference which will provide an opportunity for learning 

from eminent speakers and think tanks in the insolvency regime, in terms of practical aspects and 

challenges. 

Insolvency Professionals and Members of Institute of Cost Accountants of India are eligible for a 20% 

discount on delegate fees. 

We would like to inform that CMA Sanjay Gupta, Vice President of the Institute of Cost 

Accountants of India is a speaker on 2nd Day of the Conference in a session: “Hear no evil; see no 

evil; speak no evil”.  

We enclose the brochure of the Conference for details. 

We request members of the Insolvency Professional Agency and Institute of Cost Accountants of India 

to make use of this opportunity by registering at the earliest with the ASSOCHAM as per the form 

enclosed in the brochure and under intimation to us at ipa@icmai.in. 

 Regards, 

CMA J K Budhiraja  

Chief Executive Officer (Designate) 

Insolvency Professional Agency of  

Institute of Cost Accountants of India and  

Senior Director (Technical) of ICAI 
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